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‘The introduction of ICIA Guidance and the Review of Decisions Regulations is a top
priority for the Scottish Government’s Islands Team. However, it is proving to be a
very complex piece of work and the Islands Team want to ensure it works for island
communities. After discussions with Scottish Government Legal Directorate (SGLD),
timescales for delivery are currently under review. The Islands Team are refining the
policy and working towards implementation as early in 2020 as possible. Islands
Team officials would be very happy to meet to discuss in more detail.’



